
Board of Directors Meeting 

Del Tierra HOA 

December 17, 2024 

Approved MINUTES 
 

 

After Board and Management discussion, there will be no Board Meeting in 

December. Due to this decision, there will be no December Meeting Minutes. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Logan Pizano, CAM 
 


